
 

The Municipality of Temagami is currently 
accepting Expressions of Interest for the 

2025 Fire Pump Subsidy Program  
 
This program is contigent on Budget approval and  is intended to offer a 
subsidy of $400 to all residents without fire suppression towards the 
purchase of a Fire Pump. Fire Pumps provide residents without fire 
suppression a means of self-protection in case of fire. 
10 qualifying Expressions of Interest (EOI) will be accepted on a first come 
first serve basis as funding is limited. Successful EOI’s will have a deadline 
of 60 days to purchase and provide completed paperwork. 
Program information is available on the Municipality’s website at 
www.temagami.ca or residents can call 1-705-569-3421 or email 
communicate@temagami.ca  for additional details. 
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